
WINTER READING GROUP

Keep your mind active over break!

The Reading Group is open to everyone. 
Copies of the book will be made available to those who are interested. 

For more information contact dgeralch@saintpeters.edu

First Meeting

DECEMBER 4, 2019 
DROP IN ANYTIME 3-5PM

HILSDORF HALL 304

This year's
selection!


